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Hello Division 14!

I hope that your March has been going well as of

yet! I am saddened to announce that this will be

my final newsletter as your Lieutenant Governor,

however, I know that your upcoming Lieutenant

Governor will be doing an incredible job

mastering a position that many Lieutenant

Governors long before myself have also

completed. I am excited to see you all District

Convention in March! As always, if you have any

questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate

to contact me. 

March 31-April 2, 2023
K-T District

Convention at The Park
Vista in Gatlinburg, TN 

April 21-23, 2023
Spring Board Meeting

in Knoxville, TN 

July 4-11, 2023
K-T District Tour for

International
Convention

February - April 2023
Officer elections for

individual clubs



Spring Rally Recap

District Convention

Our annual K-T District District

Convention is just around the

corner! This year, we are going to

be having District Convention at

The Park Vista Hotel in

Gatlinburg, TN from March 31 to

April 2, 2022. Further information

is available at ktkey.org! 

Thank you to everybody who came to the Division 14 Spring Rally on

February 25! It was a great time having everyone there and being

able to participate in a “tradition” per se that continues the wonderful

journey of Key Clubbers throughout our division. I’d like to begin by

congratulating our 2023-24 Division 14 Lieutenant Governor-elect,

Ngaih No, a rising junior at South Warren High School! In addition, a

big round of applause to our Division 14 Most Outstanding Key

Clubber, Makinna Westray, a senior at South Warren High School!

Congratulations to both of you guys!


